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A message from Mr Howard

Dear parents and carers, 

What an exciting week it has been at Mayfield! Our students have been involved in a rich variety of activities that reflect 
the vibrancy of our school community. Year 10 students took part in College taster days, giving them a valuable insight into 
the next stage of their educational journey. Meanwhile, our Geography students ventured out on field trips, applying their 
classroom learning to the real world. The week concluded with a fantastic Primary Sports Day, where pupils showcased 
incredible teamwork and healthy competitiveness across a range of events. It was fantastic to see our values of ambition, 
inclusion, and respect so clearly on display — whether through aspiring to future goals, ensuring every child felt involved and 
supported, or showing sportsmanship throughout the day. A huge well done to all involved!

Have a great sun-safe weekend!
 
#Believe. Achieve. Succeed. #TeamMayfield

Goodbye Year 11!

Our former Year 11s had their final Mayfield assembly on 
Friday last week along with a barbeque and shirt signing in 
the summer sun while catching up with friends, peers and 
teachers. What a time it has been for you all here at Mayfield, 
whether you joined us way back in Primary, or you joined 
through our Senior section, you joined our Mayfield journey and 
now no more revision, no more period 6s, no more homework 
- school is officially out early for you lot. We wanted to give 
all our Year 11s a huge congratulations. Well done for the 
fantastic hard work and effort that you have put into not only 
your exams but your entire school life. We are so incredibly 
proud of your achievements at Mayfield and how you’ve grown 
into the amazing young people we know today.

Wishing you all the best for the future - we’re going to miss 
you all!



Skoolkit - Havant

Skoolkit are preparing for their Summer peak trading 
time and are running a 10% discount week at our Havant 
branch in July! This discount week will run from Monday 
7th July – Saturday 12th July and any Mayfield School 
new parents will receive a 10% discount on any purchases 
made during those dates, so be sure to put these dates 
in your calendar.

Primary Sports Day

Today was a fantastic celebration of energy, teamwork, 
and sporting spirit at our Primary Sports Day! The grounds 
came alive with a wide range of exciting activities, 
including shot put, sprints, long jump, football drills, and 
much more. From cheering teammates to determined 
racers, every student gave their best and had a great 
time. It was a day full of smiles, sunshine, and sporting 
success!

Share your child’s success outside of Mayfield

If your child/ren have achieved something over the 
weekend or during the week, please share a picture 
and a brief description of the success. This could appear 
in the next Mayfield Messenger. Please send these to 
general@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk

We look forward to seeing you all again next week. Have a 
lovely weekend!

Get Active Portsmouth!

This summer, ditch the car, grab your bike and join us 
for a series of FREE family fun days in parks across 
Portsmouth!

Whether you’re looking to get fitter, explore more of the 
city, or just enjoy a great day out with the family, there’s 
something for everyone — and it’s all completely free!

Discover the benefits of swapping car journeys for 
greener, cleaner ways to travel like walking and cycling. 
One lucky person will also win a bike, lock and helmet in 
their prize draw.

Join Active Travel between 11am and 2pm at one of our 
local park events for a jam-packed day of fun, fitness, 
and freebies. Sign up on Eventbrite using the links below, 
or just turn up:

Tuesday 5 August – Canoe Lake, Southsea
Wednesday 6 August – Baffins Park
Wednesday 13 August – Alexandra Park, Hilsea
Thursday 14 August – Paulsgrove Park

There’s plenty of activities to get involved with, including 
a cycle obstacle course, inflatables, face painting for the 
kids, bike safety checks and security marking. They are 
also offering up to 50% off used bikes in partnership with 
Portsmouth Cycle Exchange (£50 maximum discount).

Find out more at www.travel.portsmouth.gov.uk/
getactive.


